
Warsaw, 3 December 2024 

 

 

 

ELECTIONS TO THE SCIENTIFIC DISCIPLINE COUNCIL OF ARCHAEOLOGY 

in the group of other academic teachers 

 

 

 

The University Election Committee, by Resolution No. 67 of 15 October 2024, has entrusted 

the Faculty Election Committee of the Faculty of Archaeology (FEC FA) with the organisation 

of elections to the Scientific Discipline Council of Archaeology. 

The FEC FA announces that 6 seats are available in the group of other academic teachers. 

The elections will take place between 13 and 18 December 2024. 

Election meetings will be held remotely using the Ankieter system. Eligible voters will 

receive a link via email at the beginning of each voting session, allowing them to cast their 

votes. 

 

Remote voting procedure: 

1) Election of the Returning Committee, consisting of at least 3 members. 

Candidates for the Returning Committee should be nominated by email to the member of the 

FEC FA, dr Marta Kaczanowicz (m.kaczanowicz@uw.edu.pl), by 13 December 2024, 14:00. 

Members of the Returning Committee are not eligible to run for the Discipline Council. The 

Returning Committee will meet remotely, so we encourage at least 3 individuals who are 

proficient in using the Google Meet communication platform to volunteer. 

The election of the Returning Committee members will take place via the Ankieter system on 

16 December, from 00:01 to 13:00. No quorum is required. 

 

2) Election of Members of the Scientific Discipline Council 

Candidates should be nominated by email to the member of the FEC FA, dr Marta Kaczanowicz 

(m.kaczanowicz@uw.edu.pl). The candidate list will close on 13 December 2024 at 14:00. 

Candidates are required to submit consent to stand for election and a declaration that they meet 

the eligibility criteria for passive voting rights (according to § 51 of the University of Warsaw 

Statute). Scans/photos of the consent and declaration should be sent by 16 December 2024, 

10:00 (also to m.kaczanowicz@uw.edu.pl), and the originals must be delivered to the Dean’s 
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Office of the Faculty of Archaeology, University of Warsaw, Ms Beata Goljasz (also by 16 

December 2024, 10:00). Failure to submit these documents by the deadline will result in 

removal from the candidate list. 

 

Voting via the Ankieter system 

- First round on 16 December 2024, from 14:00 to 20:00; 

- Possible second round on 17 December 2024, from 00:01 to 13:00; 

- Possible third round on 17 December 2024, from 14:00 to 20:00; 

- Possible fourth round on 18 December 2024, from 00:01 to 13:00; 

- Possible fifth round on 18 December 2024, from 14:00 to 20:00. 

A quorum is required. 

The results will be announced by email after each round. 

 

On behalf of the Faculty Election Committee of the Faculty of Archaeology, University of 

Warsaw, 

 

 

 

Dr hab. Sławomir Rzepka 

Chair of the FEC FA 


